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AMERICAN  INsTITUTE OF Pacrric  ReraTiOns, Inc.

1 EAST 54T1H STREET, NEW YORK 22, N. Y. ELDORADO 5-1759

23 April, 1948

Dear Pamphlet Subscriber:
I regret to inform you that we have discontinued our Pamphlet Series.
The last issue which we sent you was “27 - SKYWAYS OF THE PACIFIC.

However, your subscription runs through /28. Therefore you are
entitled to one more pamphlets on your present subscription.

e shall be glad to fill the remainder of your subscrintion with one
pamphlets already published (sce enclosed list).

Or, shall be glad to fill the remainder of your subscription

Vatfﬁmi;e issues of the gé% EAST DIGEST which has been published
monthly, January to May 1948. is Digest containts summaries of
selected current periodical material on the Far FEast and is issued
monthly in mimeographed form.

If neither of these offers is of interest to you, we shall of course
be glad to return the amount of your unexpired subscription, namely 17¢.

Would you please indicate your choice on the enclosed sheet?

Of course the best way to be kept informed of IPR publications is by
being a member of the American IPR. If you are interested in Far
Eastern affairs and want to keep up to date on what is being pub-
lished in that field, you will find of value the enclosed brochure on
IPR membership and its two journals PACIFIC AFFAIRS and the FAR EASTERN
SURVEY.

ly
Recnionp . L33 g Tasch-Gondo ! Wem

ﬁh*“‘““‘ Katrlne R. Greene

Acting Secretary
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